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1. The Project Working Group on Knowledge–based Development (PWG on KBD) 
noted with satisfaction the outcomes of the High-level Meeting on Science, Technology 
and Innovation for Sustainable Development in SPECA countries and the importance of 
this subject for the knowledge-based development of SPECA countries. Participants of the 
High-level meeting highlighted the key role played by industry-science linkages in driving 
innovation performance and emphasized the importance of implementing UNECE 
Innovation Performance Reviews for SPECA countries.  
 
2. The PWG took note of the review of the activities of the SPECA PWG on KBD since 
its last session. Delegates noted with satisfaction the activities carried out within the 
framework of the PWG. 
 
3. The PWG took note of the presentations on the Programme of Work of the SPECA 
PWG on KBD for 2014-2015 by the UNECE and ESCAP secretariats. The PWG emphasized 
the relevance of the proposed activities to the knowledge-based development of the 
SPECA countries. 
 
4. The PWG underlined the importance of partnerships with all stakeholders at the 
national and international levels. In this regard, the Group recommended that national 
representatives actively involve relevant stakeholders in the PWG activities.  
 
5. The PWG agreed to hold its next session in 2015 and that the exact date and venue 
of the seventh session of the PWG will be decided through consultations with the SPECA 
countries. 
 
6. The PWG expressed its sincere gratitude to the Government of Turkmenistan for 
the excellent organization of the meetings and the hospitality offered to participants. 
 
7. The PWG expressed its appreciation to the secretariats of UNECE and ESCAP for 
their efforts in organizing these events, and their active work to support the activities of 
the PWG on KBD. 
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